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It has been a busy start to the year for IT Support as pupils in Upper 3, Lower 4, Lower 5 and 

Lower 6 were issued with Surface Pro devices. This represents Gateways next major step into 

one-2-one devices for pupils. 

The year groups were chosen as they are at the start of a Key Stage or have at least 2 years 

left in a Key Stage. Ruby in Upper 3 was the first to collect her device during the summer 

holidays. The implementation is going well, with just a few more operational and software 

changes to be made.  

Parents will receive further information via e-mail requesting the completion of a series of 

user agreements. 
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